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HISTORY OF SALVATION 
 The first reading today continues the “history of 
salvation” narrative that we hear throughout Lent this 
year. Today’s story was among the best-loved in the 
Jewish tradition (surely Joseph told the story to young 
Jesus as he formed him in the ways of their faith); the 
early fathers of the Church were very fond of it as a means 
of explaining the sacrifice of Christ on the cross. The 
overall tone of the first reading, psalm, and second reading 
seems a little incongruous with the dazzling Gospel, until 
we remember that the Transfiguration was placed as the 
Gospel for this Sunday precisely to remind us of the glory 
that awaits those who live faithfully and obediently to the 
will of God. In the life of Jesus, it is a preview of the glory 
of his resurrection; for us it is a glimpse of the destiny of 
those who continue, as we heard in last week’s Gospel, to 
repent and believe in the Good News. 
 

SACRED HEART PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
We are a diverse, multi-cultural Roman Catholic Parish. 

Relying on the guidance of the Holy Spirit, 
we endeavor to build the kingdom of God through 

 liturgy, prayer, education and outreach to those in need. 
We come together as a faith community to celebrate life’s joys and 

sorrows and minister to all who come to us. 
 
Prayers for Strength and Healing If you wish to 
add someone to the prayer concerns for the sick, 
please gain permission from the patient before 
calling the Parish Office.  Thank you. 

 
Please remember in your prayers, the sick and their caregivers:  
Jack Bullen, Bea Lambdin, Barbara Bullen, Kolton Kafader, Cindy 
McDonald, Justine McDonald, Dave Klingforth, Peggy Kinner Dawson, 
Maria Martinez, Cadence Bonham, Sam Ranberg, Cee Dempsey, Jim 
Maki, Steven Barker, Scott Gadbois, Cully & Ruth Dodds, Kathleen 
Figuerido, Ernie King, Candy Harman, Judy Morris, Manuel Casados, 
Carolyn Gilbert,  Tom Steffen, Paulette Goble, Laura Angelo, Louisa 
Barber, Anne Owens, Richard Reinero, Steve Thomas, Ron Crivelli, Jill 
Angliss, Mark Spanfelner, Aniya Thompson, Melissa Hernandez, David 
Miley, the Hernandez Family, John Parsons, Christa Parsons, Heidi 
Sandoval, Marley Hogden, John McDonald, Duke Durham, Mary Wise, 
Ruthanne Caton and Patricia Casados. 

RIP 
Emma Meyers 

 
 
 
 
 

TREASURES FROM OUR TRADITION 
 At the conclusion of the Introductory Rites of the Mass, the 
presider says or chants the words “Let us pray,” followed by the 
Opening Prayer. This prayer is also called a “collect” because it 
gathers or “collects” the prayers of the entire assembly into one. 
The Roman collects that we pray in our liturgy—noted for the 
brevity, clarity, and conciseness of the Latin originals—date 
from a variety of periods. Some are quite new; others reach back 
more than a thousand years. They are truly treasures of our 
tradition. 
 The Opening Prayer can be divided into four main parts: 1) 
the invitation, or “Let us pray”; 2) the silence that follows, 
during which each member of the assembly lifts up before God 
his or her own prayers; 3) the collect itself, spoken or sung by 
the priest; 4) and finally the Amen, by which the assembly says, 
“yes,” “may it be so,” making the prayer their own. 
 The collect itself almost always follows the same pattern. It 
begins with an invocation to God. A petition follows, usually 
very general. We ask for health, strength, wisdom, grace, 
forgiveness, faith, awareness. Every collect concludes by 
offering the prayer to God through Jesus Christ. With the Amen 
of the assembly, the Introductory Rites of the Mass come to an 
end. 
 
Holy Father’s Intentions for the Month of February: 
Violence Against Women 
We pray for women who are victims of violence, that they may be 
protected by society and have their sufferings considered and 
heeded. 
  
Mass Schedule / Intentions 
           Week of Feb 27 – Mar 7 
Sat      Vigil             † Tom Wise 
                    
Sun:     10:00 AM  Intentions of Fr. Chuck Kelly 
           12:00 PM  † Isidra Jimenez  
Mon     12:00 PM     † Isidra Jimenez 
Tues:    12:00 PM     † Isidra Jimenez 
Wed:   12:00 PM     † Isidra Jimenez 
        
Thurs:   12:00 PM     † Basilia Lopez   
Fri:                           No Mass 
Sat:       Vigil            † Isidra Jimenez 
   
Sun:     10:00 AM     † Isidra Jimenez  
 12:00 PM     † Basilia Lopez    
  
Rosary for February:  

~  For the homeless, the lonely, and the forgotten ~ 
        Feast Days and Readings for the Week 
Monday: Dn 9:4b-10; Ps 79:8, 9, 11, 13; Lk 6:36-38 
Tuesday: Is 1:10, 16-20; Ps 50:8-9, 16bc-17, 21, 23;  
 Mt 23:1-12 
Wednesday: Jer 18:18-20; Ps 31:5-6, 14-16;  
 Mt 20:17-28 
Thursday: Jer 17:5-10; Ps 1:1-4, 6; Lk 16:19-31 
Friday: Gn 37:3-4, 12-13a, 17b-28a; Ps 105:16-21;  
 Mt 21:33-43, 45-46 
Saturday: Mi 7:14-15, 18-20; Ps 103:1-4, 9-12;  
 Lk 15:1-3, 11-32 
Sunday: Ex 20:1-17 [1-3, 7-8, 12-17]; Ps 19:8-11;  
 1 Cor 1:22-25; Jn 2:13-25 
 Alternate readings (Year A): Ex 17:3-7; 
 Ps 95:1-2, 6-9; Rom 5:1-2, 5-8;  
 Jn 4:5-42 [5-15, 19b-26, 39a, 40-42] 



 Week at a Glance Feb 28 – Mar 7 
Tues:     7:00 PM   English Baptism Class- David’s Rm 
Wed:    6:30 PM  CFF English Class- Hall  
 
BAPTISM CLASS:  Parents and Godparents of children to 
be baptized are required to take an Adults-only Baptism  
Preparation Class. You are encouraged to take the class 
before the child is born. The Spanish class is usually held 
on the last Monday of the month at 7 PM in David’s Rm.  
The class in English is usually held the first Tuesday of 
every month at 7 PM in David’s Room. Please call the 
office to register, and to confirm the class date, 527 - 
1351.     
BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS & Concerns: Emeli 
Hernandez; emeli.hernandez@sacredheartredbluff.org  
LAY MINISTRY: Breanna Farmer; 
breanna.farmer@sacredheartredbluff.org  
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS: John Reineman, Grand Knight, 
530-945-1348.  
MEN OF SACRED HEART: sacredheartone@gmail.com, 
phone: 722-6694  
PARISH OFFICE: 10 AM to 4 PM, Mon-Thru, 2355 
Monroe Ave., 527 – 1351; Fax 529 - 2586. 
RCIA: (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults): For persons 
wanting to know more about the Catholic faith please 
call 527 - 1351.  
RESPECT LIFE MINISTRY: Margie Duey, 586-1506 
GABRIEL PROJECT: Linda Rose, 527-3608 
SACRED HEART PARISH E-MAIL:  
SacredHeartRedBluff@outlook.com  
SACRED HEART PARISH WEBSITE:  
www.sacredheartredbluff.org. 
WOMEN’S GUILD: Sandi Kramer, President, 527-8900.  
NEW PARISHIONERS, OR IF YOU ARE NOT RECEIVING 
CONTRIBUTION ENVELOPES: Please call the Parish 
Office at 527 – 1351 
 

Sunday Masses are held in the Parish 
Hall parking lot under the so-called “drive-in” 
protocol. To register online: 
www. https://www.sacredheartredbluff.org/register-
for-mass/ 
 
Saturday Schedule: 
3:30-5:00 pm Confessions at the Church  
Sunday Schedule (Parish Hall parking lot):          
  10:00 am English   

12:00 pm Spanish 
 

A Saturday Vigil Mass is celebrated to prerecord Sunday 
Mass for our weekly internet broadcast. If you wish to be 
part of the (very) size-limited indoor Mass congregation for 
this recording, please visit http://bit.ly/2Mrggwo for more 
information and to be added to the registration list. 
 
Family Retreat At-Home 
From February 17th to April 14th: Lent helps us in our 
conversion process, that is, to reach a transformation of 
the heart that shows that Christ really lives in us. We 
offer different resources to 
accompany families from their different particular 
situations. Let's walk together this Lent! 
https://www.scd.org/family-and-faith-formation/home-
resources-families-faith-formation  
For more information, Contact Teresa Donan at 916-733-
0132 or tdonan@scd.org Please register to attend this 
event by clicking here or visit www.scd.org/immigration 
for more information. 
 
 
 
 

Your Gift Matters – Annual Catholic 
Appeal   Click below to learn more and to 
donate online: 
 

 
 
 
Job opening: Sacred Heart Preschool 
teacher/aide 
Sacred Heart Preschool is looking for a 
motivated, caring, and reliable 
teacher/aide. Full Time or Part Time hours 
available. The ideal candidate for the 
position of preschool teacher respects 
Catholic values and aids students in 
Christian formation by exemplifying 
Catholic living, both in and out of the 
classroom. Must be preschool teacher 
qualified and able to pass a background 
check. Please call the SHS office at 
530.527.6727 to submit your resume and 
to schedule an interview. SH Preschool 
Center accepts children ages 2 – 5. 
Preschool program Monday – Friday, 7:30 
AM – 5:30 PM. 
Our program covers the following: 
* Readiness skills * Language 
* Social & emotional * Number concepts 
* Reasoning and cognitive * Fine and gross 
motor skills 
* STEM activities (science, technology, 
engineering, math) 
 
Ministry Specific Development 
(Specialization) Opportunity 
The Diocese of Sacramento Liturgical 
Commission, Office of Worship, and 
Office of Family and Faith Formation are 
offering a Liturgy Formation Series. It is a 
five-part series for liturgy committee 
members, liturgy coordinators, liturgical 
ministers, musicians, as well as teachers, 
catechists and those who do sacramental 
preparation. This will be offered online 
monthly starting March 19th-20th. Cost is 
$15 per session or $50 if you register for 
all five sessions. Click here for more 
information.  
 
Confirmation  
With the blessing of Bishop Jaime Soto, 
Diocese of Sacramento, we will celebrate 
the Confirmation of Sacred Heart School 
students on Sunday, March 7. Their 
preparation began at their baptism and 
Confirmation is seen as a process of 
becoming a fully committed member of 
the Catholic faith, while being sensitive to 
how the Holy Spirit is moving in one’s 
life. Please pray for our candidates!   
 
 

CFF 
 
On March 3, 2021 there will be an 
English class. Classes will resume 
alternating English and Spanish on 
Wednesdays throughout the year. 
 
 
Online Giving Platform 
Click below to donate online: 
 

 
 
Thank you for your continued 
support of Sacred Heart Church via 
the new online method.  The Legacy 
program and the Diocese of 
Sacramento programs will eventually 
be phased out. 
 
If you would like to mail a donation, 
the address to send it to is 2355 
Monroe Ave Red Bluff, CA 96080.  If 
you have questions, please call the 
parish office at 530-527-1351. 
 
 
Together In Holiness: Marriage 
Enrichment Conference 
We are excited to announce the first 
Together in Holiness marriage 
enrichment conference offered 
exclusively online through our At-
Home Conference Experience.  
 

This one-day conference is a wonderful 
opportunity for married and engaged 
couples to take for themselves and talk 
about what matters most! On the theme 
of “Family, a Believing and 
Evangelizing Community”, this 
conference will feature dynamic 
presentations, live-streamed Mass 
celebrated by Bishop Soto, Adoration, 
and more! Click here for registration 
and more information.  
 
 
SH School and preschool Annual 
Auction and Dinner 
On March 20th there will be an Annual 
Auction and Dinner “to – go”. See the 
attached flyer for more information.  
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ANUNCIOS PARA EL 27/28 de Febrero 
 
CFF 
El miercoles 3 de Marzo de 2021 habrá una clase en Ingles. Las clases se reanudarán alternando 
inglés y español los miércoles durante todo el año. 
 
Nueva plataforma de donaciones en línea 
Si ya es un donante en línea con el programa Old ParishSOFT, utilice esta URL: 
https://www.myowngiving.com/Default.aspx?cid=389 para acceder al programa Old 
ParishSOFT Online Giving (Legacy) y cancelar sus donaciones en ese programa. Si ha estado 
donando en línea a través de la Fundación Católica de la Diócesis de Sacramento, llame a la 
Fundación Católica de la Diócesis al (916) 733-0266 para cancelar sus donaciones. 
Luego, vaya al sitio web de Red Bluff de la Iglesia del Sagrado Corazón: 
www.sacredheartredblulff.org. Haga clic en el botón "Donar ahora", regístrese para obtener una 
nueva cuenta de donante y configure sus donaciones. 
Gracias por su continuo apoyo a la Iglesia del Sagrado Corazón a través del nuevo método en 
línea. El programa Legacy y los programas de la Diócesis de Sacramento eventualmente serán 
eliminados. 
Si desea enviar una donación por correo, la dirección para enviarla es 2355 Monroe Ave Red 
Bluff, CA 96080 
Si tiene preguntas, llame a la oficina parroquial al 530-527-1351. 
 
Tu regalo importa 
Su regalo marcará la diferencia en la vida de alguien. Si aún no ha realizado una donación, ¡no es 
demasiado tarde! Done en línea en www.scd.org/acagive. Los sobres también están disponibles 
en la iglesia o en la oficina parroquial. El 25% de lo que das se devuelve a nuestra parroquia para 
ayudar a las personas de nuestra propia comunidad. Tu regalo importa. 
 
Unidad de biberón LifeNet 
Nuestra parroquia del Sagrado Corazón patrocina la colecta de biberones LifeNet durante la 
Cuaresma. Esta es una excelente manera de hacer un buen uso de su cambio adicional (¡o 
efectivo o cheques!) Para ayudar a apoyar nuestro Centro de Embarazo LifeNet. Los biberones 
estuvieron disponibles el fin de semana del 20/21 de febrero. Si no consiguió uno, puede pasar 
por LifeNet Center, 525 Rio St.10-3 y recoger uno. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Oferta de empleo: maestra / asistente de preescolar del Sagrado Corazón 
El preescolar del Sagrado Corazón está buscando un maestro / ayudante motivado, afectuoso y 
confiable. Horas disponibles a tiempo completo o parcial. El candidato ideal para el puesto de 
maestro de preescolar respeta los valores católicos y ayuda a los estudiantes en la formación 
cristiana al ejemplificar la vida católica, tanto dentro como fuera del aula. Debe ser un maestro 
de preescolar calificado y capaz de aprobar una verificación de antecedentes. Llame a la oficina 
de SHS al 530.527.6727 para enviar su currículum y programar una entrevista. El centro 
preescolar SH acepta niños de 2 a 5 años. Programa preescolar de lunes a viernes, de 7:30 a. M. 
A 5:30 p. M. 
Nuestro programa cubre lo siguiente: 
* Habilidades de preparación * Idioma 
* Social y emocional * Conceptos numéricos 
* Razonamiento y cognitivo * Motricidad fina y gruesa 
* Actividades STEM (ciencia, tecnología, ingeniería, matemáticas) 
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